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UHDC minutes from Jan10, 2018 meeting

Meeting commenced at 5:40 pm in Lower Town Hall. Members present were Faye McCloskey, Travis
DoRosario, Melissa Haskell and Mike Cove, Jane Keegan and Mary-Patricia Wickstrom. Members absent
were Marian Baker.

New member Mary-Patricia Wickstrom was introduced.

Minutes were read from the December 13 meeting were read by Melissa and motion made to accept by
Faye, seconded by Mike. 3 votes in favor, 3 abstentions due to absence, The minutes were approved.

Old business:

Contents of the letters regarding the Mass DOT roadwork were discussed. UHDC requested Rep Kuros’
assistance with the project and the requests of the UHDC, such as brick crosswalks, burial of overhead
electrical wires from Park St to the Masonic Hall, and period-appropriate overhead streetlights.

Certification for application for solar panel installation at 64 S Main St and the Unibank signage which
were approved in the December meeting were signed. Copies were distributed to the Town Clerk and
the Building Inspector’s office.

We are still working on the extension of the historic district. Progress as outlined by lane was described:
a packet is in progress to go to the MHC and subsequently, local planning board for review. It will
include maps, cover letter, information on the UHDC members, survey responses, etc. Timeline is early
Feb, then we will need to schedule public hearings 61 days after approval by MHC and local planning
board. Letters will need to be sent to all property owners in the proposed extension area.

New Business:

Next meeting scheduled for the 14" of February at 5:30pm in Lower Town Hall. Motion made by Melissa
to adjourn, seconded by Mike, and a unanimous vote was taken to adjourn meeting at 6:20pm.
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